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26 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Firstly, I would like to express our delight that your child will be continuing in our F1 (Nursery) class in September 

2021. We hope that they are looking forward to continuing their learning journey with us.  

Below are a number of key events, which you are invited to. 

 

Monday 14th June at 4.00pm on Zoom 

This meeting will focus on our approach to the Early Years curriculum. You will meet the class teacher and the F1 

team and find out important information about the new academic year.  The zoom link will be sent via text 

nearer to the date. 

As your child is already attending our nursery setting, please be aware that you will already be aware of some of 

the information that will be shared. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that if you are eligible to access the government funded 30 

hours educational provision, you must apply for this on a termly basis.  

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

In preparation for September you will need to decide the hours and days that you would like your child to attend 

our nursery. Please be aware that we may not be able to accommodate your first choice, however we will try our 

best to do so.  

If your child is entitled to 15 hours of educational provision you can choose one of the following options 

• 5 morning sessions (AM) 

• 5 afternoon sessions (PM) 

• All day Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning  

• Wednesday afternoon and all day Thursday and Friday. 

 If you child is entitled to 15 - 30 hours of educational provision you can choose  

• Monday – Friday 8.45am– 3.15pm (30 hours) 

• Or a combination of the above, but this will depend on space. 

 

If you choose for your child to attend nursery for one or more full days in September, you will be given the 

option to purchase a school meal. You will find details of the food provider, Dolce, in the introduction pack that 

you will receive at the introductory meeting. 

 

http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
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Some children may be eligible for free school meals, and therefore the meal will be free of charge. You can find 

our whether you are eligible for free school meals by registering at 

http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/schools/free-school-meals 

We ask that you complete this to find out your eligibility, even if you child is not attending for full days, as this 

will assess whether your child is eligible for pupil premium funding. 

 

Monday 12th - Thursday 15th July – transition week. 

During the 4 days your child will have an opportunity to meet any new staff who will work in the EYFS unit. New 

staff will introduce themselves to parents also. 

Tuesday 7th September onwards - Induction 

As your child has been attending our setting prior to the summer holiday, your child should return as normal 

following the summer break. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Kind Regards  

The EYFS team 
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